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Subject: FW: zoning bylaw for subject properties 606, 614, 622 Zelkwas ave

Importance: High

From: Maura O'Malley 
Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2021 7:43 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: zoning bylaw for subject properties 606, 614, 622 Zelkwas ave 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Dear Mayor Hall and City Council,  

I am writing in support of the new Harmony House to be built on property that Trinity United Church has 
donated.  
Harmony House is a very important place in our community which serves to protect the mother child bond. 
Working with mothers who have had tremendous obstacles to endure and want to be able to care for 
their children. This is a home that helps both the mother and child in forming attachment in a safe space. I really 
hope this project can go ahead as it is very much needed in Prince George. Prince George is a community in 
which we are all proud to live in and we help one another when in need. Please take this into consideration and 
help us support women and children in need.  

Thank you for your time,  

Maura O'Malley 
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